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Please can we remind all parents that school meals need to be paid for in
advance. Login to your Arbor app to 
School meals are £2.60 per day and needs to be paid on you child’s Arbor
meal account. Please contact the school office if you experience any
issues with your Arbor App.
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YEAR 6 91.2%

ATTENDANCE
Our target is 97%

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER
Friday 6th September 2024

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS 92.8%

A MESSAGE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL
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Our afterschool club offer will
be released next week ready
for you to sign your child up via
Arbor. The clubs will start W/C
16.09.24.

Afterschool Clubs

jewellery
If your child has pierced ears
please can we remind parents
that only small stud earrings
are allowed in school. No
hooped earring are allowed. No
other jewellery is permitted as
likely to be lost, broken or
cause injury.

Please ensure you label any items that come to school with your child's
name and class. This will help us return any missing items to the rightful
owner. Our lost property box is located in the hall and can be checked
during breakfast club and at the end of the school day. 

Labelling Uniform

School Meals 

Top Up Account

Welcome back everyone to a new school year! It has been a lovely few
days seeing all the children bounce back into school ready to see all their
friends. The school has been a hive of activity with everyone settling back

into their new classrooms and getting straight down to work and play.
What a great start to the new school year. 

What a great first week back we have had. The children have transitioned
into their new classes superbly. We are also proud of the huge piece of

work undertaken over the summer to secure a brand new kitchen for the
first time in many years - with state of the art cooking facilities. This is to

ensure the Wellspring Catering team can continue to create delicious,
fresh food for the children.

That’s the first week completed! It has been
wonderful to see you all back. Well done
FS2 and Y4 for hitting those greens this

week.

https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/


Football at springwell

Exciting News for Book Lovers! 
Mark your calendars because the Scholastic
Traveling Book Fair is coming to our Oakwell Rise
afterschool on the 10th September to the 17th
September!

If your child attends our Nursery setting and was
born between 1 September 2020 and 31 August 2021
you can now apply for their primary school place
to start full time school next September. 

If you child is in Year 6, you can now apply for their
secondary school place. 

We highly recommend that you apply to as many
schools as you can, as this will increase your
chances of getting one of your preferred schools. 

Whether you’re choosing your preferred primary or
secondary schools, applying online is quick and
easy – all you need is an email address. Apply
online today: https://bit.ly/3Q5ZvSe.

https://bit.ly/3Q5ZvSe.


Inspiring  today, making a difference  tomorrow

We are:
Child Focused 

Nurturing
Inclusive 
Ambitious

For the full time Nursery children, they will be an additional 30 minutes of lunchtime
where children will need to be provided with a packed lunch from home. The lunch

period will be inclusive within the offer and no further charges will be made.

Admissions to Nursery will be in order of the Date of Birth, regardless of whether
you require 30 hrs or 15hrs. If you wish to apply for a 30hr funded place, you need to

apply online at https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare  to receive an 11 digit
code. 

When you have received an 11 digit code please provide this to the school office by
the 1st December for January intake.

Oakwell Rise Primary Academy is delighted to offer 30 hour funding for children
either starting in Nursery or continuing their Nursery education into this academic

year, 2024/2025.

We are able to offer the following:
• 30 hr funded places
• 15 hr funded places 

The Nursery day will run as follows:
• AM session – 08:30 - 11:30
• PM session – 12:00 – 15:00

30 HOUR
 NURSERY FUNDING 

https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare

